
WOMEN'S RETREAT

BEGINS: MONDAY, JUNE

26, 2023 AT 12:30PM

(WITH LUNCH)

WOMEN MAY BEGIN

ARRIVING AFTER 1:00PM

SUNDAY, JUNE 25TH

ENDS: SATURDAY, JULY 1,

2023 (AFTER LUNCH)






MEN'S RETREAT

BEGINS: MONDAY, JULY 3,

2023 AT 12:30PM 

(WITH LUNCH)

MEN MAY BEGIN ARRIVING

AFTER 1:00PM SUNDAY

JULY 2ND

ENDS: SATURDAY, JULY 8,

2023 (AFTER LUNCH)

Summer of 2023

IGNATIAN
RETREATS

Sorrowful Heart of
Mary

SSPX-MC
Rev. Fr. David Hewko
Rev. Fr. Hugo Ruiz

Prayer of Self Offering ~ St. Ignatius
of Loyola

Take, O Lord, and receive
my entire liberty,
my memory, my

understanding and my
whole will. All that I am

and all that I possess You
have 

given me: I surrender it all
to You to be disposed 

of according to Your will.
Give me only Your love
and Your grace; with

these I will be rich enough,
and will desire nothing

more. 



Rosary & Missal

Head covering for women

during Holy Mass

Personal toiletries

Proper attire for the duration

of Retreat (laundry service is

not available)

Alarm clock

Pen/notebook

Electronic devices

Bedding/pillows/sheets

Towels/washcloths

Cell phones for travel use

only. It is recommended they

are turned into the Retreat

Master for the duration of the

Retreat

Women, no pants or shorts

Men, no shorts or tshirts

RETREATS WILL BE HELD AT

THE RED ROCK GUEST RANCH

IN SOLDIER, KANSAS, USA

Confirmation of registering for this

Retreat will ensure your

reservation at this location. No

need to contact the Red Rock

Guest Ranch for this Retreat.

Items to Bring:

Items Not to Bring:

Full name & age
Home address
Your phone # and email
Your time of arrival &
departure
If you are in need of
transportation to/from Kansas
City International Airport



Registration is

necessary to attend this
Retreat



Information Needed:

Send This Information To:

Register by Phone:
(770) 820-6476

Register by Email:
sspxmariancorps@gmail.com:

DONATIONS MADE BY THE
RETREATANTS TOWARDS THE
COST OF THIS RETREAT ARE
GREATLY APPRECIATED BUT

NOT OBLIGATORY.THOSE
UNABLE TO DONATE ARE
STILL ENCOURAGED TO

ATTEND.

"These Spiritual

Exercises

are a spring of

blessings from

God and can

change deeply

the Christian

life and the

Christian

family."




~ Archbishop

Marcel Lefebvre

 

Source:https://sspx.org/en/encourageme

nt-retreatants

Ecône, October 4, 1984, on the feast of

St. Francis. 


